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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER

                 2O JUNE                          DINNER MEETING

                 28 AUGUST                     GREAT TWEED CAR RALLY

                 11 SEPTREMBER          COMBINED INTERNATIONAL PICNIC

                 7-9 OCTOBER                DISTRICT CONFERENCE

                 14-29 JUNE 2006             INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION MELBOURNE


DINNER MEETING DETAILS

  MONDAY 20TH JUNE. OCEAN END, FAGIN’S RESTRUANT

GREENMOUNT RESORT    COOLANGATTA

6 – 30 FELLOWSHIP, MEETING STARTS 7 P.M.

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN 7PM SUNDAY 19 th

FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

              

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS             JILL YOUNGBLUTT


THOUGHT OF THE MONTH

No matter what your level of ability, you have more potential than you can ever

develop in a lifetime.

                                               Anonymous

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Welcome to our new Zonta year.
Firstly, thanks to Merle for all her effort she put into the last 2 years. She has earned a rest, 

a very short rest until I start delegating work to her. Our thanks to District Governor Ros Kinder 

for joining us at our Changeover and also to Jitska Miceta who shared with us her research on Afganistan. 

We all had a great time at the Wine & Cheese night at Jan Inwerson’s home, thanks 

Jan & Damien for opening your home for night. This was such a success that maybe we could 

look at having more of this type of function for fellowship in the future.

Committees will be formed at the next meeting and I hope all members will take a keen interest

 in their committees, and bring some great innovative ideas to the club.

The  I W D Breakfast is fast coming around again and also other fund raisers, so please think about which charity or organisation should be the local recipient for our fund raising during this year.

See you on the 20th and don’t forget all apologies to Merle no later than 7pm on the Sun 

night before the meeting.

 
Kind regards 

Lesley
Zonta Southern Gold Coast Tweed News Letter


